
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of the Application of Jefferson County  )  
Public Sewer District and Utility Management of   )  
Missouri in its Capacity as Court Appointed    )  
Receiver of P.C.B., Inc., for an Order Authorizing   )  File No. SM-2018-0131  
the Sale, Transfer and Assignment of Water and   )  
Sewer Assets to Jefferson County Public Sewer   )  
District and in Connection Therewith Certain   )  
Other Related Transactions      ) 

 

JOINT APPLICANTS’ NOTICE OF CLOSING 

 
 

 Comes Now Jefferson County Public Sewer District (“JCPSD”) and Utility Management 

of Missouri, LLC (“UMM”), and for their Notice of Closing (“Notice”), state as follows: 

1. On January 23, 2018, the Missouri Public Service Commission issued it Order 

Approving Transfer of Assets (“Order”) in the above referenced case. 

2. Among other things, the Order directed P.C.B., Inc. to notify the Commission of closing 

on the assets within five (5) days after such closing.  It also directed P.C.B., Inc. to cease providing sewer 

service immediately after closing with the District on the assets. 

3. JCPSD and UMM hereby provide notice to the Commission that closing occurred on 

February 28, 2018, at the regular monthly meeting of JCPSD.  JCPSD has received the assets from 

UMM, has taken over the operation thereof and is providing sewer service to the customers of P.C.B., 

Inc.  UMM has ceased providing service on behalf of PCB, Inc., as directed by the Commission. 

4. JCPSD and UMM request the Commission accept this Notice as complete fulfillment of 

the Commission’s directives in its Order directed to P.C.B., Inc. 

 



2 
 

 WHEREFORE, JCPSD and UMM respectfully request that the Commission consider 

this Notice to comply with its Order. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
       By:  /s/  David C. Linton   

       David C. Linton, #32198 
       314 Romaine Spring View 
       Fenton, MO 63026 
       Telephone:  314-341-5769 
       Email:  jdlinton@reagan.com 
 

Attorney for Jefferson County Public Sewer 
District 

 
By: /s/ Philip C. Denton    

 
Philip C. Denton, #32004  
60 Crestwood Executive Center  
Crestwood, MO 63126  
Telephone: 314-436-2889  
Email: PhilipDenton@att.net  
 
Attorney for Utility Management of 
Missouri, LLC 

 
 
 
Filed: March 2, 2018  

 
CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 
I certify that a copy of the foregoing document was served by electronic mail upon 

counsel for all parties this 2nd day of March, 2018.       
 
 

/s/ David C. Linton                    
 


